
To the Santo Nino de Cebu International
      of San Francisco, CA

Greetings of Peace!

Once again you are about to celebrate the annual feast of our Beloved Señor Sto. Niño there in
San Francisco, CA come January 18, 2015.  It’s good to know that Filipinos abroad are also holding this
important occasion as a way of paying homage to the Holy Child.

Our country was hit by typhoon Yolanda a year ago and we have tried to move on and continue
our rebuilding and rehabilitation efforts. The financial supports from our Filipino community working
abroad were overwhelming. Let me then extend my heartfelt gratitude for your magnanimous help to our
poor  brothers  and  sisters  and  also  to  the  Cebu  Archdiocesan  Major  Seminary  Foundation,  Inc.
(CAMSFI). It only showed that the spirit of Christian charity and love to our neighbor are truly alive. 

 May our  Beloved Señor Santo Niño keep us and protect us always.

Pit Señor!

With my paternal blessing, I remain

           + JOSE S. PALMA, D.D.
                                                                                       Archbishop of Cebu
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